## **Wyke Regis Primary Federation**

Inspiring Hearts and Minds

## Head of Federation - Mrs Wanda Roberts B Ed MA (Ed) Deputy Head of Federation - Mrs Catherine Anders BSc PGCE

Assistant Headteacher - Mr. Duncan Kirwin
Wyke Regis Infant School and Nursery

Wyke Regis Infant School and Nursery
Shrubbery Lane
Wyke Regis
Weymouth
Dorset

DT4 9LU Tel: 01305 782470

infoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk



Assistant Headteacher - Mrs Sara Ellis

Wyke Regis Church of England Junior School High Street

Wyke Regis Weymouth Dorset

DT4 9NU

Tel: 01305 786041

junoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk

10/12/21

Dear Parents and Carers,

Just a quick note today with your weekly update of current COVID cases in the federation this week commencing Monday 6<sup>th</sup> December: -

- Infant site 0
- Junior site 5W 2

Thank you for your continued patience, understanding and support at a time that is hard for all of us. Please continue to keep us informed of all lateral flo positive cases.

Your Christmas entertainment begins next week with a special 'Countdown to Christmas' event. Please see attached your programme of releases for Tapestry and all Google classrooms starting on Monday. I have seen lots of rehearsals and children having fun with this so we hope you enjoy watching. Please respect the privacy of all children and parents and do not share these on any other social media platform.

Teachers have organised party days for next week as advised below. Children can wear Christmas jumpers/non-school uniform on their party day: -

Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> - Y4
Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> - FS2 and Y3
Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> - Y2 and Y5
Friday 17<sup>th</sup> - Y1 and Y6

Mrs Clarke is putting together our newsletter for the half term which will be issued next week. We wish her well in her new job after Christmas and thank her for all her work across both schools over the last few years.

Free school meal vouchers will be issued next week for Christmas from the government - £30 per child. Please inform Mrs Clarke if you have any issues with opening these.

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe and well.

Mrs. W Roberts
Head of Federation